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a. California Department of Public Health (Aedes Aegypti)
The District will be requested reimbursement funds for the Zika Grant funding awarded to the District from the state. We will be requesting reimbursement for $8,431.80 for seasonal employee wages. This is our last request for Zika Grant funding. 

b. West Nile Virus 
Madera County has tallied 41 positive WNV mosquito pools and 2 SLE positive mosquito pools. We have had no other WNV or SLE activity. 

c. C.C.V.C.J.P.A.  Investments and Dental & Vision Insurance
No updates

d. CitiTrust CD Investments
The District’s current investment balance is $100,974.05.  This quarter’s total dividends and interest is $20.88.  Total interest Year-To-Date is $373.36

e. Membership of Professional Organizations
None to report

f. Safety Meeting
Istvan Menyhay Field Foreman will present “Customer Service” for this month’s safety meeting

g. Shared Imaging Update
The District has not received the signed agreement from Shared Imaging yet. 

h. Building Repairs:
LED lighting: We had two other lighting companies come and inspect our LED lighting. Both came up with similar problems with wiring issues and surge protectors at similar costs. I had the original LED installation company come repair the issues. 

i. End of Season luncheon & Final seasonal days. 
10/15/18 will be the end of season luncheon. We are aiming to layoff half of the seasonal workers 9/28/18 the last working day of September and the other half on 10/15/18. 

j. Appeal of Permit Conditions
I have been informed that we should expect to be on the October 9th, 2018 Planning Commission agenda.


